Please publish on Friday, September 17, 2021:
CITY OF LOS ANGELES
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

You are hereby notified that the Los Angeles City Council will hold a public hearing on

October 5, 2021, at its regular Council session, at 10:00 a.m., or as soon thereafter as
the matter can be heard, relative to setting the City’'s 2021-22 appropriations limit. The
City Council meeting will be conducted telephonically in conformity with the Governor's
Executive Order N-29-20 (March 17, 2020) and due to concerns over COVID-19.

The link for the live meeting audio can be found at clerk.lacity.org/calendar. The live
meeting audio can also be heard over the telephone at (213) 621-CITY. Members of the
public who would like to offer comments on this matter can access the agenda at
clerk.lacity.org/calendar and follow the instructions found on the agenda.

In accordance with Section 7910 of the Government Code, the public shall have the
opportunity to review this document for at least 15 days before its adoption. To view this
document, please visit the Los Angeles Council File Management System at
www.lacouncilfile.com, using Council file number 21-0600-S105. Written comments may
be submitted to the Office of the City Clerk prior to the hearing. Please reference
Council file no. 21-0600-S105 in all correspondence forwarded to this office regarding
this matter.

HOLLY L. WOLCOTT
City Clerk, City of Los Angeles
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